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22 May 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re: Angling Trip to Manningford Trout fishery 
 
I write to you to confirm that the proposed trip to Manningford Trout Fisheries in Pewsey is now 
confirmed for the 11 June for pupils in Years 7 and 8 and for the 1 July for Years 9, 10 and 11.  We 
will departing at 12 noon and returning around 6 pm. 
 
The response has been fantastic with a confirmed 44 across 5 year groups.  This has meant that I 
have had to run two dates as the Fishery has a limited capacity.  A total of £40 per student will be 
required to confirm your son’s place.  For this price they will receive a Two Fish Ticket allowing them 
to keep what they catch (with luck!!) and full use of the lakes, which are for our private use due to 
our large party.  The boys will also have fishing tackle provided for their use.  Several instructors will 
be on hand to give guidance and instruction throughout the afternoon.  To end the day the boys will 
receive a Burger/Sausage meal and drink before the journey back to Bishop’s. 
 
Hopefully it will be a lovely sunny day so sun cream will be essential.  However they will need to 
have suitable clothing for adverse weather: 

o it could be muddy so sensible shoes/old trainers;  
o sunglasses/prescription glasses must be worn to protect from hooks; 
o a packed lunch and fluids for the afternoon; 
o a plastic bag and newspaper to store their catch!! 

 
 

Date Visit to 
Manningford 
Trout Fishery 

Contribution Details of visit Times Requirements 

11/6/15 
 
1/7/15 
 

Years 7 & 8  
 
Years 9, 10 & 11 

£40 
 
£40 

 
See Above 

Noon to 
6 pm 

 
See Above 

 
Deadline for payment: Monday 1 June 2015 
 
PAYMENTS:  
Please pay online via: www.scopay.com .   
 If you need a link code please email lbr@bws.wilts.sch.uk . 
 
No pupil will be barred from the trip on account of non-payment, but if total payments do not cover 
the cost of the trip then regrettably it will have to be cancelled.  
Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on 
the school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of 
any medical conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Lee Duckett 
Master i/c Angling 


